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WOW BUTTER 

Carruthers Creek is a nut-
free school. Wow Butter is 
on our list of foods that are 
not allowed at school.  Please 
do not send Wow Butter in 
your child’s lunch.  Thank you 
for your co-operation. 

 

FORKS AND SPOONS 

Please remember to pack forks and/or 
spoons in your child’s lunch.  The office 
does not have a supply of these items. 

LUNCH DROP-OFF 

Our lunch drop-off table is located inside 
the front doors.  If you are dropping off 
a lunch, please make sure it is labelled 
with the student’s name. 

DURHAM STUDENT TRANSPORTATION 
SERVICES 

Please refer to dsts.on.ca or Twitter at 
@DurhamSTS for any school bus alerts such as 
cancellations and delays. 

 

 
Dear Families, 

We would like to thank you for making our first week a great success for our students and staff.  
The energy in the building was awesome.  Following Wednesday morning’s entry, we have made 
some changes to our outdoor lineups for the safety of everyone.  We appreciate your under-
standing as we continue to navigate the increase of students, morning traffic and parents/
caregivers on the school property. 

Bylaw officers will be present from time-to-time but we need all parents/caregivers to park 
legally on the streets all of the time.  When you park on Greenhalf Drive in front of the school 
and driveway, you are endangering our students walking/biking and you are impacting our vehicles 
attempting to exit onto the street.  Please park legally for the safety of everyone. 

SCC - 2022-2023 

The School Community Council (SCC) supports student achievement and well-being through an advisory 
role with the school principal. SCC also supports parent engagement and communication between home 
and school. More information can be found at https://www.ddsb.ca/en/family-and-community-support/
school-community-councils.aspx. 
 
We welcome your involvement in our SCC.  Please complete the nomination form (attached) and send 
to carrutherscreekps@ddsb.ca by Monday, September 26, 2022. 

Our SCC elections will be held in person at our SCC meeting on September 29th at 6:30 pm. 

 

SAVE THE DATE—THURSDAY, SEPT. 22 

CCPS IN-PERSON OPEN HOUSE 

We will be hosting a CCPS In-Person Open 
House on Thursday, September 22nd from 6 
to 7 pm.  Students, along with their parents/
caregivers will have the opportunity to visit 
classrooms and meet educators.  We look 
forward to this evening and seeing families 
back into the building. 

 

TERRY FOX RUN  

Our annual Terry Fox Run will be held on 
Friday, September 23rd from 12:15 to 
1:30. Please see the attached flyer for 
additional information.  

 

 

MORNING ENTRY 

In case of inclement weather 
(e.g., rain or extreme tempera-
tures), students will automatical-
ly go in through their assigned 
doors when they arrive at school 
first thing in the morning. 
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